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        Monday 13th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you well.  
 
As part of our commitment to continuous improvement, we would like to invite you to 
share your thoughts on our school by registering with Ofsted's online Parent View. 
 
OFSTED Parent View 
 
You will have the opportunity to provide valuable feedback on various aspects of our school. 
Your opinion matters, and your input will help Ofsted in making informed decisions 
regarding school inspections. 
 
Parent View covers 12 key aspects, ranging from the quality of teaching to the handling of 
bullying and poor behaviour. Your insights will contribute to the overall assessment of our 
school, guiding us in our efforts to enhance the educational experience for our pupils. 
 
It's important to note that Ofsted only publishes questionnaire results when a minimum of 
10 responses have been received. Additionally, if you choose to update your survey 
responses more than once in an academic year, only the most recent responses will be 
considered. This ensures that only one 'view' is recorded for each parent per school. 
 
We appreciate your time and participation in this process. Your feedback not only aids us in 
our ongoing improvements but also allows you to view the perspectives of other parents 
within our school community. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
Mrs Carrington  
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